
This Week at QJS February 21, 2025 
Located on the traditional territory of the Lhtako Dene, where we 

Live, Laugh and Learn the way of our Nations with  

Respect, Responsibility, Cooperation, and Kindness. 

 

 
 

 

QJS Student Voice Group Helping make our school 

a great place to be… 
 

Pink Shirt Day is coming up, February 26th.  QJS 

students are celebrating kindness and respect all month. How 

are you making the world a better place each day??? 

 

 

  



Another Student Voice initiative; helping make our 

school a better place, every 

day!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Kindness Door Challenge is coming up quickly, who 

will be the winner of this next POD Belt Challenge? 

 

      



QJS Student Voice Planning our next fun week… 

Are you ready to show off your school spirit?! 
 

  

Everyone gets dressed up 

and adds to the fun.  

 

 

Teachers get in on the 

School Spirit too, 

celebrating math with Pi 

Day and taking one (in the 

face) for the team. 😉  
* photos below from last year’s event. 
 

      
 



 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN CLASSES? 

There are so many ways to learn, develop skills and 

creativity in classes in 2025!  

 

 POD 6 combining cooking (pot luck) and 

commercial creation and marketing writing 

strategies. A great way to share and celebrate 

learning in English classes. 

         
 

    
 



Wood work creations are beautiful and multi-

functional!! They make great gifts too!!!! 

 

      
                   
    Lunch time activities create life time bonds … 

         



 

Badminton season has begun and so many students love to play 

with friends at lunch… a great way to create good memories 

and build friendships.  
 

 
Check out the fabulous technique!  

 

 

 

 

  Transition Activities taking place for 

Grade 9 students. CSS Elective Team here to meet with grade 

9s, Wednesday, Feb. 26th.  

 

Correlieu Invitation for Grade 9 students and families: Grade 

9 Parent Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 5th at 6:30 

in the Correlieu Theatre. The theme will be the Graduation 

Program and student elective choice. Now is the time to start 

preparing for success at CSS. 
Stay tuned for more information opportunities, and visits. 



 
 
Grade 9 Vaccinations coming up just after Spring Break, 

check out the Health Link for more information about 

the various vaccinations offered at this time.  
Vaccinations | HealthLink BC 
 

Upcoming Learning Opportunities: If you are 

interested, sign up in the Indigenous Space this 

week. Friday, February 28, 1:00 in the Smudge 

Room. 

    
Elder Edgar visited QJS to guide 

students in growing their 

knowledge of traditional drumming. Students developed 

knowledge of protocols and techniques for using the traditional 

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/health-library/vaccinations


POW WOW drum, gifted to QJS last year from inmates in 

Prince George.  

 

 
 

 
 

Another session will take place next Friday. Thanks to Ms. 

Raine and Ms. Tracy for organizing this learning opportunity! 

 



 
 

The Parent Portal – used to see attendance and to get 

report cards:  Getting into the Parent Portal on MyEd 

can be tricky. If you are struggling to see your child’s 

attendance please contact the office and ask for Nichole; 

she will be able to help. Any time you have questions don’t 

hesitate to call and ask, 250-747-2103. 
 

 

Class Questions?  

 
If you have question or concerns please email your 

child’s classroom teacher(s).  

Gr. 9 Ms. Stevenson jenniferstevenson@sd28.bc.ca,  

Gr 8 Mr. Jespersen peterjespersen@sd28.bc.ca 

mailto:jenniferstevenson@sd28.bc.ca
mailto:peterjespersen@sd28.bc.ca


                                            
PAC UPDATE - You are all members, so you are welcome 
to drop in and see what a meeting feels like 😊  
Tuesday, March 11th         6:30 p.m. 
 
QJS PAC meeting in the Library Learning Commons (LLC)       
 

If you have any questions please reach out to pacatqjs@gmail.com or email 

TrishSimpson@sd28.bc.ca. 

 
New Executive 2024-2025 

President - Philippa Murray           

Vice President - Thais Garcia da Silva Fraga  

Seth Ellerbeck - Treasurer                  

(Vacant still) - Secretary  

 

PAC is open to all parent/guardians. Meeting once a month for 

about an hour. A great place to gather information about your 

child’s school, and have input. Please consider joining us. 

Watch for new info and check out the QJS PAC Facebook 

page.    QJS PAC 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 
February 26 - Pink Shirt Day 
March 11-12 – Supporting Epilepsy Quesnel – $1 cookie sales 
March 14 – End of Term 2 
March 15-30 – Spring Break 
April 4 – Term 2 Report Cards sent home 
April 8, 9, 10 – Grade 9 Immunizations  

mailto:pacatqjs@gmail.com


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLOSED CAMPUS 

Sign in and Sign out Procedures 

 

Students remain on campus unless a parent/guardian 

picks them up.  

 

Picking up your child? Call the office (250-747-2103) to 

let us know you are here to pick up your child. We will 

give your child a permission slip to show staff we have 

recorded them absent at the office. Returning or late? 

Come to the office and let us know you are here. 

 

 

 



 NEW: IN THE PARENT’S CORNER 
Information for Parents 

 
 
 

*here we post some links and information we hope 
you find helpful (always open to suggestions for topics) 

 

Conflict vs. Bullying: What’s the Difference? 

 
Questions Answered - National Bullying Prevention Center 

 

How to Cope When Our Teens Are Mad At Us ~ 
check out the article and see that you are not 
alone.    Screenagers Blog | How to Cope When Our Teens Are Mad At Us 

 

https://www.pacer.org/bullying/info/questions-answered/conflict-vs-bullying.asp
https://www.screenagersmovie.com/blog/when-teens-are-mad-at-us?utm_source=TTT+and+Movie&utm_campaign=1b661a93d6-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_TTT490_COPY_03&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-e0518a1e9b-160922085&mc_cid=1b661a93d6&mc_eid=e21bafb256


 
YouTube Screenagers Bites:  
Tackling Anxiety, using opposite action    (1:51 min) 
https://youtu.be/27qYZo65gGM  

 
SD #28 ~ What do we do in case of emergencies?  

 
Here are descriptions of language we use at different 

levels of important or emergency scenarios.  
We hope that these discriptions help clarify what you 

might hear if different situations take place at our school.   
 

          

https://youtu.be/27qYZo65gGM


**If you have concerns or would like support for your child please contact 

one of our counselors: 

Grade 8  Peterjespersen@sd28.bc.ca 

  Grade 9  Jenniferstevenson@sd28.bc.ca 

 

Do you know about something going on? 

Please let us know.                                    
We work with families and students to resolve 

issues.  

Contact us:  

Principal: Mrs. Simpson 250-255-6057,   

Vice-Principal: Mrs. King 250-255-3852   

Office 250-747-2103 
School safety is a shared responsibility that requires cooperation, collaboration and communication.  
For more resources on bullying, what it is and what to do. Check out: 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/erase   

 

 

Expected Behaviours For Students: 
 

Schools have a responsibility to work with students and families to create 

safe, caring learning environments. Students are expected to know and 

follow the behaviours outlined in the District #28 and QJS Codes of Conduct. 

Student  2024-2025 Student Handbook 5th Edition.pdf  and Parent Handbooks School Handbook | Quesnel Junior School 

(sd28.bc.ca) located on our Quesnel Junior School website). 

 

Safe Schools -  

  
 

    
 
 

 
 

Students at QJS are 

expected to resolve 

conflict peacefully, 

many get help with this; 

adults are here to help. 

Please reach out. 

Fair Warning (VTRA) 

mailto:Peterjespersen@sd28.bc.ca
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